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_Graduation

s

Herb and Norma Urbshott of Wiarton are pleased to
announce the graduation of their daughter Norma
Leanne, from Fanshawe College of Applled Arts and
Technology, School of Nursing, London, Ontarlo. Lean-
ne has recelved her Reglstered Nurses Diploma and Is
currently working at Woodstock General Hospltal
Woodstock, Ontarlo. Proud grandparents are Donald

_ #nd Kathleen Smith of Wiarton.

Happy 35th

Anniversary
&
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October 24, 1952
Love Tanya & Dan
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Hospital
Auxiliary
meet

The Bruce Peninsula &
District Memorial Hosplital
Auxillary met on Wed-
nesday, August 26th in the
Board Room.

In the absence of the
prasident, 2nd vice-
president Doreen Bruno
called the meeting to order
with the repeating of the
Auxlllary Prayer. Roll call
answered by 17 members,

Minutes of previous
maeting were approved as
read, and Jean Crow gave
the treasurer's report.

Dorean thanked the
members for thelr co-
operation, and help In
making the June 27th

bazaar and bake sale a suc-
cess,

Raffle tickets on a paper
tole picture, and afghan
being sold now will be
drawn at next meeting,
Sept. 23rd. All proceeds are
for the hospital Building
Fund, and tickets may be
purchased from any
auxlllary member, or sevaral
businesses on Barford St.
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Correspondence in-
cluded: 1. A Thank You let-
ter from Mrs. Roxy Edwards
for lunch provided at
Hospital Board annual
meeting in June.

2. A thank you letter ac-
companying the receipt for
$20,000 donated to the
Hospital Building Fund.

3. A letter from Paula
Heatherington, A.N.
outlining a spaclal program
starting at the hospital for

| our chronic patlents. It was

| shows

moved that the Auxlliary
provide the financing as
needed for this chronic
patlent care program,

Helen Stelp reported for
the Ways and Means Com-
mittee on the feader sales
coming up on Sept. ard, and
17th and Oct. 8th and 22nd.
Volunteers still needed to
serve meals on Wednesday,
Qcl, 7th.

Volunteer program report
sant In by Gerl Kirkpatrick,
senlor voluntaers
provided 1,942 hours of ser-
vice during flxcal year April
1, 1986 to March 31, 1987. Al
present, three teen volun
teers assist on patient care

funit from 4.7 p.m. Paula

Heatherington Teen volun-
teer co-ordinator will be
recrulting at the start of the
school year,

13 pairs of baby booties
were handed Iin from Mar|
Atkinson, Laura McNell, and
Irene  Praston for the
newbaorns,

Daliclous lunch was ser

| ved by Clara Beacock, and

Eleanor Praston.

Next meeting will be
Weadnesday, Sept. 23rd at 8
p.m. in the Board Room.

We would welcome new
members - please come and
joln us.
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